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Weekly News – Friday 1st March  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome back to what we hope will be a fun-filled second half 
of the Spring term.  

We have many exciting things to look forward to next week. On 
Tuesday, there will be a workshop on Florence Nightingale to 
help bring the topic to life and extend the children’s learning.  

On Thursday, we will dressing up and celebrating World Book 
Day and look forward to seeing all your book box creations! On 
Friday, children will be bouncing for books so please remember 
to get those sponsors!  

English 

This week, we have started a new book called ‘The Bear and the 
Piano’. The children have enjoyed the start of the story, created 
some beautiful artwork and used expanded noun phrases and 
conjunctions in their writing. 

 

Maths 

This week, we have started a new topic of Shape. The children 
have explored the differences between 2D and 3D shapes.  They 
have also looked at the properties of and been able to label the 
number of sides and vertices in a range of different 2D shapes.  

  

Topic 

In Science, we learnt about John Boyd Dunlop and what led him 
to invent the pneumatic tyre. In history, we used role-play and 
drama to explore Florence Nightingale’s feelings and thoughts 
when she first got to the hospital in Scutari. 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Kiara 
Oliver 

 
Clover 
Aroosh 
Hashim 

 
Heather 

Anna 
Louis 

Notices 
5th of March: Florence Nightingale workshop 
7th of March: World Book Day 
8th of March: Bounce for Books 
 
Please remember to sign up for your parent consultations.   
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